
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, July 28, 2021 8:22 AM 
'mmathes1@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/28/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08398-2021 

Subject: RE: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-EI turn down rate hike 

Good Morning, Mr. Mathes. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: mmathesl@everyactioncustom.com <mmathesl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 7:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-EI turn down rate hike 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

I am a Florida Power rate payer in Sarasota. 
The rate hike you are considering for Florida Power to expand a power source that is not safe for the environment does 
not make sense from a physical standpoint or from a environmental standpoint. Please do not rubberstamp this 
companies request for what many consider to be a poor investment decision paid for by so many other customers. Show 
your independence and turn down for services we do not need. We'll be watching to see if you're a watchdog for the 
public. It' s your first name, PSC. 
Mark Mathes 
208 w Cornelius Circle 
Sarasota, Fl 34232 

Sincerely, 
MARK MATHES 
208 W Cornelius Cir Sarasota, FL 34232-1408 
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